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I reluctantly support this bill, only because it has been made clear that Parks will 

oppose an immediate ban. 

 

I would urge you to consider the location of those who support the continuation of 

leaded gas use in a residential area. You will find that those who oppose the ban are, 

in the vast majority of cases, NOT residents of the neighborhood and thus not 

affected by the environmental impacts which are now widely reported and 

indisputable. 

 

Failure to act in favor of the ban would be morally repugnant and gross negligence 

which could open the city up to future liability. 

 


